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The Executive Board of Fédération Internationale de Teqball (FITEQ) made an unanimous 

decision regarding the distribution of the prize money any athlete is entitled upon their results and 

ranking achieved by sporting activity at any official FITEQ organised or owned event.

The execution of the said decision has been suspended during the pandemic following the spread 

of COVID-19. As the organisation of official international events became possible, the decision 

shall enter into force.

According to which 50% of the prize money is due to the athlete entitled for the remuneration 

upon their sporting activity, the club the said player is registered for is entitled for the 40% of the 

amount in question, furthermore the national federation the athlete is eligible for shall receive the 

rest of the sum (10%).

Athletes that are not registered at any teqball club at the time of the participation, have 

6 months of the official date of the teqball competition at which the athlete became eligible for 

prize money, to designate the club entitled for the 40% of the amount.

If the player has not designated a club within the 6 months’ time frame, FITEQ shall be entitled 

to the amount.

In case there is no national federation established and recognised at the country the athlete is 

eligible to play for, the 10% of the prize money earned by the athletes at any official FITEQ events, 

shall be collected on a separate account till the time point the Teqball National Federation is 

established and recognised by FITEQ.

08 September 2020, Budapest


